
 

Message from WORLD OGASH BOARD Chairman and President 

 

Dear Colleagues, OGASH WORLD BOARD Chairpersons,  

OGASH WORLD BOARD Chairpersons did not manage a meeting of the OGASH BOARD during 

the congress in Moscow for several reasons… So OGASH session project for Russia Regional 

Subcommittees could not be realized. 

Please see a picture of Professor Abramchenko who has been elected as St-Petersburg OGASH 

Regional (Russia) Subcommittee Chairman, as he presents proudly the prove of his position within the 

OGASH. He demonstrates his document of which he seems very proud.  

 

      You see OGASH WORLD BOARD Chairperson Professor El-Kabarity how is glad for the sake of 

OGASH glory and his heart fills with joy. 

We understand that this mist fortune was just a matter of circumstances and has no 

significance as to the work and future of OGASH. OGASH is and remains a wonderful project and will 

flourish in spite of some difficulties. 

 
 
 


